
Stars of the Week for 

January 

14th- Tyler (R) 

21st- Heidi (Y2) 

28th- Maddison (Y2) 

 

         Well done everyone! 

 

Coming in February 

Throughout next month, we 

will have a range of winter 

activities, arts and crafts 

and films for you all to 

enjoy. Please remember to 

wrap up warm for the times 

we can get out to play. 

 

 ABC is great as you get to 

have fun with friends and 

teachers Christopher (Y5)  

 

ABC has really great teachers 

that are really kind Jayden 

(Y5) 
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Happy New Year everyone and welcome back to ABC Club’s newsletter.  

We hope you have all had a fantastic Christmas with your family and friends and it’s 

great to see you all back after the festive period. 

I’m glad to say that at the end of January and over the next month we will be 

returning to our normal routines within ABC club and it will be great to see you all 

interacting together again. 

At the end of each month, we will be uploading a newsletter onto the ABC tab on the 

school website to tell you about all the exciting activities we have been doing in club 

and what fun things we have planned for the month ahead. There will be photos, 

children’s comments, updates and reminders. 

Polite Reminder 

Can you please make sure that 

your children are booked into 

the clubs in advance-this is to 

ensure that we have the 

correct ratio of staff to 

children. Thank you.  

ABC Monthly Newsletter 

January 2022 

 



Throughout January the children 

have had a fantastic time showing 

off their creativity and 

construction skills. Thanks again 

to Sonny in Y5 for the donation 

of Lego as the children have 

really enjoyed playing with it. 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Over the month the children have settled back in and have had great 

fun playing with some of our new toys and have got very active 

showing off their dancing skills whilst playing musical statues. 



  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


